Sample Newsletter Articles (or Congregational Letter)

SURPRISING GIFTS (using a story in the news)

Not long ago a security camera captured a little boy leaving a mysterious package at a police station reception window.  It contained $10.85 in coins.  His grandfather had been a policeman killed long ago in the line of duty and the boy wanted to honor his memory.  One of the officers at the station said, “It was so heartwarming. It made our day.”
God surprises us with such amazing, transforming gifts!  Sometimes we are the bearers of God’s gifts.  

Scripture assures us that first God gives to us: “God reached out in love and surprised you with gifts of unending help and confidence.”  We can take heart; God knows our needs and hopes and wants only the best for us.
God’s gifts enliven our capacity to respond with our gifts.  In the next few weeks, remember how good God has been to you and give thanks for the wonder of your life.  As you pray about making your pledge of support for the ministry of our church on Consecration Sunday, November 10, with a confident and hope-filled heart let your response flow naturally.  When we open our hearts to God, our response may surprise even us.  

SURPRISING GIFTS (using a personal story… substitute a story of your own)

My brother always said he didn’t want to have children, so I was a bit anxious when his son, Christopher, was born.  Happily, I was surprised, relieved and thankful to see how much he loved that little baby. He was too!  He marveled, “When I look at that innocent face, I realize I would give my life to keep him safe.”

God surprises us with such amazing, transforming gifts!  

Scripture assures us that first God gives to us: “God reached out in love and surprised you with gifts of unending help and confidence.”  We can take heart; God knows our needs and hopes and wants only the best for us.

God’s gifts enliven our capacity to respond with our gifts.  In the next few weeks, remember how good God has been to you and give thanks for the wonder of your life.  As you pray about making your pledge of support for the ministry of our church on Consecration Sunday, November 10, with a confident and hope-filled heart let your response flow naturally.  When we open our hearts to God, our response may surprise even us.  

